
Minutes of the Leverett Board of Health      Leverett Town Hall 

 

Meeting Date: March 16, 2015   Meeting start time:  7:15 PM 

 

Board Members Present: Hillman, Zipkowitz, Dauchy, Fair, Philips.   

Clerk:  Sue Nagy, absent 

 

1. Two pumping reports received . 

 

2. Re Tobacco Regulations, Fair reported that signed copies have been sent  Mary Kersell (Franklin 

Hampshire Anti-Tobacco Coordinator) for submittal to Mass Dept. of Public Health, to be effective 

4/1/2015.   Dauchy moved that the Board set the fee for a tobacco sales permit at $25/year.  Fair 

seconded.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

3. Zipkowitz will have the clerk check on installers and haulers permit and send reminders to those 

who had permits in the previous year and have not yet renewed, that a permit for the current year is 

required before work in this year. 

 

4.   The Board briefly discussed 78 Montague Road.  The site apparently needs a Title 5 inspection 

before sale, even though a design for replacement has been approved. 

 

5. Dauchy reminded the members about the Western Mass Public Health Assoc. workshop on 

Private Wells 5/6/15.   Hillman reminded members about the Mass Assoc of Health Boards training, 

4/11/15. 

 

Meeting adjourned, 7:50PM 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Charles H. Dauchy 

 


